
      

Hello…my name is Susan Harrell.  I will be seeking re-election to the SOS Board of Directors on January 14, 

2023, at the Saturday meeting of the ACSC Winter Workshop in North Myrtle Beach.  I would like to provide 

you with a very brief background. 

I love working for and with people, and I am always up for a challenge.   I would very much appreciate your 

consideration and your vote on January 14, 2023.   

 

Thank you ☺ 

Susan 

Personal: 

I am married to Kevin Harrell, and we both worked for the City of North Myrtle Beach for 20 years.  We both 

retired in 2021. We have 3 sons and 7 grandchildren. 

Shag Club/ACSC/SOS Involvement: 

 

Burlington Shag Club 

Member beginning in 1990, Vice President 2 years, then moved to North Myrtle Beach in 1999 

OD Shag Club 

Member beginning in 1999 for a current total of 24 years. I was elected to the ODSC Board of Directors within 

6 months of joining the club.  I have held the following positions with the ODSC, and I continue to volunteer 

and assist whenever possible.  

Board of Directors 2000, 2001, 2002, 2005, 2007, 2008 

Vice President 2003 

President 2004 

Al Cain Award 2013 

SOS 

Board of Directors 2005, 2006, 2007 

Secretary 2008, 2009 

Board of Directors 2014 – Present 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR CONSIDERATION 

SUSAN HARRELL 


